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Book Sale Update 
 
The book sale is upon us!!!  
Set up for the sale will occur on Thursday 
October 1.  If you have forgotten what you 
signed up to do, please contact Brenda 
Sellers (479-651-0969) or Marge Griffith at 
(209-1816) 
The book sale will be held Friday, October 2, 
8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. and Saturday, October 
3, 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  The bag sale will 
begin at noon on October 3. Clean-up will 
begin at 3:30 p.m. 
 
There’s still time to invite Friends and 
Neighbors to attend and spend!!!! 
 

        
 
             
 

 

           
In principle and practice, AAUW values and 
seeks a diverse membership. There shall be 
no barriers to full participation in the 
organization on the basis of gender, race, 
creed, age, sexual orientation, national 
origin or disability. 

 

 

               
 

 
OCTOBER 14, 2015 GENERAL MEETING  
Our October general meeting will be held on 
Wednesday October 14, at 11:30 AM.  This 
meeting coincides with the Documentary 
Film Festival and will feature a guest speaker. 
We will meet at Rolando’s Restaurant (210 
Central). Parking is available on the upper 
level which is where the meeting will be held.  
Send your check for $15, payable to AAUW, 
to Pam Burns at 19 El Espinar Lane, HSV.  
Please indicate your luncheon menu choice 
of either Salad, Tortilla soup and Chicken 
Quesadillas, or Cuban Sandwich. (Each 
entrée includes Rice and Beans as well as a 
Dessert.) Please send your checks for receipt 
by October 9, Questions about this event can 
be forwarded to Rita Davis at 
radavis_dallas@yahoo.com or by phone 
(after Oct. 5) at 922-0965.  
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A WORD WITH THE PRESIDENT 
     From: Myra Sanders  
 

   
Thanks to All Membership Committee 
Volunteers. The following people have 
graciously volunteered to help on our 
Membership committee: Pam Burns (new 
member contact), Carol Freeland (hot sheet), 
Maryjane Attwood (events person), Karen 
Vineyard (newcomer’s coffee and name 
badge), Meg Koziar (Communication).  
Thanks for taking on one more job! 
 
Did you buy your raffle ticket yet? Or sell 
them to neighbors and friends. Big drawing is 
at the Book Sale. Cost is only $5 for 6 tickets. 
And the Baskets this year….. A Wine Basket, a 
Spa Basket, TWO Wine and Dine Baskets, and 
a special basket for a young girl that includes 
videos, games, books and a beautiful 
porcelain doll!  
 
For those of you interested….you can still 
purchase T-shirts. They are $20 in S, M, L, XL. 
One color only…our color- Fuchsia! We have 
about a 4 day turnaround so if you need one 
or another one, call me at 226-5106.   

     
 
 

AAUW’s Newest Member Benefit: 
Office Depot and Office Max 
 
Every branch needs office supplies! 
AAUW has collaborated with Office 
Depot and Office Max to give members 
a discount savings of up to 80% online 
and in stores. This includes print orders 
as well! Shop or print your in-store 
savings card now. 

 

 
                     Save the Date 
 
Our Scholarship Luncheon will be held on 
Saturday November 14 at the Hot Springs 
Country Club. Lunch cost will be $20 (which 
covers the cost of our scholarship recipients’ 
lunches as well) and will be a Vegetarian 
Pasta, Salad, Rolls and Dessert. This is the 
time to commit to coming AND bringing a 
friend, perhaps a potential AAUW member.  
You’ll meet the wonderful young women 
who have received scholarships through your 
hard work and generosity.  
    

 

OOPPSSSS Did I Forget to Mention…. 
 
The Centerpiece Challenge for the 
Scholarship Luncheon has gained some 
steam. BUT I STILL NEED A FEW more good 
men….make that WOMEN. Individual 
members or teams of members are invited 
to create a centerpiece to be used at the 
luncheon as table decorations. Tickets at $5 
for 5 will be sold and YOU will be able to 
stroll the dining room to deposit your tickets 
in any of the tabletop bags….as many to a 
bag as you wish. Winners will be drawn from 
those bags and some lucky lunchers will go 
home with a beautiful centerpiece for the 
upcoming holidays. The money raised (my 
personal goal is $500) will go to the 
scholarship fund!!  I need THREE more 
centerpiece-makers. Just email or call me at 
cfreeland@actsplus.com or 915-8961 and I’ll 
sign you up and send a fresh set of 
centerpiece rules. (These were sent as a 
separate email two weeks ago.) 
 

Carol Freeland  

 

 

http://www.officediscounts.org/aauw.html
http://www.officediscounts.org/aauw.html
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Help us maintain our membership by 
volunteering your time and enthusiasm. 
 
Contact President Myra Sanders 
myra.sander08@yahoo.com  
or Nominating Committee Chair Pam Burns, 
jbreelem@yahoo.com to volunteer.   
 
 
Our Website is 
   www.hshsv-ar.aauw.net 
 

 

 

 
 

From:  Mary Jane Attwood, Historian 
 
 
Since its first meeting in 1881, AAUW has been 
a catalyst for change. Our nonpartisan, 
nonprofit organization has more than 170,000 
members and supporters across the United 
States, as well as 1,000 local branches and over 
800 college and university partners. Throughout 
our history, AAUW members have examined 
and taken positions on the fundamental issues 
of the day — educational, social, economic, and 
political. This online collection of AAUW 
milestones tells the story of AAUW’s important 
role in women’s history. 

             And now you know……. 
 

 

 
 Welcome New Members 
 
Student Members 
Amanda Jackson 
BS  Henderson University 2015 
282-0420 
349 Columbia Hills 
Hot Springs, AR  71913 
annajoyjackson@yahoo.com 
 
 
Angela Taylor 
Bachelor of General Science, 
Henderson University, 2015 
501-247-6516 
30 Montvale Drive 
Little Rock, AR  72112 
atay04@gmail.com 
 
 AND 
 
Kay Butterworth   
email:  Kbutter@suddenlink.net 
922-6410 
22 Poema Lane, HSV  71909 
Bachelor of Accounting, University of Houston 
(Kay is a retired CPA.) 
 
 

 We are at 101 members!! 

 
 

  meeting………… 
 
Monday October 12 at 1:00 pm at the home 
of Pam Burns.  
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